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Dear Dr. Tartakower: 

Thenk you for your letter of April 22nd. 

We will be happy to hear from Chief Rabbi Nissim concerning 
the appropriate candidate for Bombay. Once the right man 

is found and the Chief Rabbi recommends to us the undertak- 

ing of financial assistance in this project, I am sure that 
our commission will give it most sympsthetic consideration. 
As you know, we corresponded with the Chief Rabbi concerning 

a previous candidate who unfortunately was not found accept~- 

able, 

I brought the request of Dr. S. Sabath to the attention of 

the Chairman of our Publications Commission. It is with 
regret that I must inform you that this commission does not 
find itself in a position to finance the translation, though 
the merits of the book of Dr. Sabath are unquestionable, 

With kindest regards and all good wishes, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Dr. Samson R. Weiss 

Executive Vice President 
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Dr. Aryeh Tartakower 
1 Ben Yehuda Road 
Jerusalem, Israel 
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